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Sent: 27 July 2017 14:53

To: Andrew Rees

Cc: Jane Dessent; Keith Power; Tony Godsall
Subject: APPEALS PANEL

Andrew

The junction of the access road from the proposed Pencoed School off Penprysg Road with Penprysg Road is
designed for a maximum vehicular speed of 20mph. The existing speed is 30mph.
A scheme of works was designed to introduce the new vehicular speed of 20mph and associated traffic calming
works. Informal consultation and formal consultation was carried out with the Community to introduce the 20mph
restriction. One individual made written comment which was interpreted as an objection. BCBC Officers met with
the individual in an attempt to identify a compromise position. Unfortunately an compromise was not identified
however the individual stated:-

* He had NO OBJECTION to the introduction of a 20mph speed restriction

e He DID OBIJECT to the proposed methodology for the traffic calming measures
The view now is that the APPEALS PANEL PROCESS should be instigated.
Can you assist with this process?
Regards
Allen



